March 12, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.

Washington D.C. 20426

Re: Strategic Energy L.L.C. v. California Independent System Operator
Corporation, Docket No. EL01-41-000

Dear Secretary Boergers:

On March 9, 2001, the California Independent System Operator
Corporation (“ISO”) requested that Strategic Energy L.L.C. (“Strategic Energy”)
provide the ISO with the Complaint and all attachments thereto, in their entirety,
that were filed in the above-referenced docket on February 28, 2001. That same
day, the ISO filed a copy of its request with the Commission. This letter is to
provide notice that Strategic Energy has provided the ISO with the materials
requested.

Sincerely,

Bradley R. Miliauskas

Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman, LLP
3000 K Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20007

Counsel for the California Independent
System Operator Corporation



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| certify that | have this day served the foregoing document upon each
person designated on the service list compiled by the Secretary in this
proceeding.

Dated at Washington, D.C. this 12" day of March, 2001.

Bradley R. Miliauskas



